
WOKING PLAYGROUP BEGINS OCT. 3
Woking Playgroup will be recommencing on Tuesday, October 
3, 2023, at the Woking Multiplex. Playgroup will be held 
weekly on Tuesdays, from 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. Accepting ages 0-6 
years old. Cost is $3 per family, per session or $80 per year (Oct. 
- Apr.). A snack will be provided. For more information or any 
questions, please contact Jasmine Fox at (780) 837-4717.

LIVESTOCK HEALTH & NUTRITION SEMINAR - OCT. 11
Saddle Hills County’s Agricultural Services Department will 
be hosting a Livestock Health and Nutrition Seminar at the 
Gordondale Hall, on October 11, 2023. Dinner will be provided, 
starting at 5 p.m., with presentations to begin at 6 p.m. 
Presenters include, Dr. Evan Lowe from Emerson Trail Veterinary 
Services who will be discussing vaccine protocols and calving 
season programs to reduce disease and Blue Rock Nutrition, 
who will be providing information on livestock 
feed and supplementation, with a focus on 
how to best manage nutrition in feed shortage 
or drought situations. The event is FREE but 
participants should register in advance on our 
website, or by scanning the QR code.

ANNUAL HARVEST SUPPER - OCT. 15
The Woking Willing Workers invite you to their Annual Harvest 
Supper at the Woking Community Hall on October 15, 2023, 
from 4:30 - 6 p.m. Tickets cost $20 for adults, $10 for youth (6-
12), and are free for children under 5. 150 tickets are available 
and can be purchased by contacting Denise at (780) 774-2271 
or Doreen at (780) 814-1127.

OUR HISTORY DROP-IN DAY - NOV. 7
South Peace Regional Archives (SPRA), in partnership with 
Saddle Hills County, is hosting a History Drop-in Day at the 
Blueberry Hall, on November 7, 2023, from 10:30 a.m. - 2 :30 
p.m. Learn about the best ways to preserve your family and 
local history from the experts. Drop-in anytime during the 
event to get more information on research assistance, donation 
and preservation of records, view reproductions of records 
on our local history, and learn about some of the tools and 
techniques used in the preservation process. If you would 
like to speak to the Archivist directly about records in your 
possession, you may also book a one-on-one appointment for 
during the event. Contact Jack Lawrence, SPRA Archivist, at 
archivist@southpeacearchives.org to schedule your slot.
Depending on the popularity of the event, additional dates will 
be planned in other Saddle Hills County communities.

FARM TRANSITION WORKSHOP - NOV. 8
Saddle Hills County, in partnership with Farm Credit Canada, is 
hosting a free Farm Transition workshop at the Fourth Creek 
Hall on November 8, 2023, at 6 p.m. Get practical tips and 
takeaways from industry expert Joel Bokenfohr, learn what 
you need to know before buying or leasing equipment, and 
understand the tax implications and how to move successfully 
through the stages of transition planning. Supper will be 
provided. Interested participants should pre-register at 
saddlehills.ab.ca/farm-transition

To view upcoming County and community 
events, and submit your own events, head 
to our website at calendar.saddlehills.ab.ca 
or scan the QR code. For more information 
contact our Communications Coordinator at 
communications@saddlehills.ab.ca
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